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Addendum

PROJECT PROPOSAL: EGYPT

This document is being issued to add the following:

34 bis. On 9 June 2005, the Secretariat received the letter of justification from UNIDO on behalf
of the Government of Egypt in regard to HCFC-based technology. With this communication, the
proposal is complete for the consideration of the Executive Committee. The letter is attached for
information.

For reasons of economy, this document is printed in a limited number. Delegates are kindly requested to bring their
copies to the meeting and not to request additional copies.




Arab Republic of Egypt

Cabinet of Ministers

Egyptian Environmental Affairs Agency (EEAA)
30 Misr Helwan El-Zyrae Rd. Maadi/ Cairo, ARE
Tel/ Fax: (202) 8170693

E-mail: ozone unit@hotmail.com

Ozone Unit
Facsimile Transmission
Date : June 4™, 2005
To :  Mr. V. Ishchenko , Project Manager, PTC/ MEA UNIDO
Vienna
Fax 1 (43-1) 26026-6815
From :  Dr. Yehia Hafez , Director of the Ozone Unit / EEAA
Subject : HCFC Use In NPP For Egypt
Pages : 01 (including this page)

Dear Mr. Ishchenko;

With reference to your email dated June 1st 2005 concerning the above mentioned
subject.

This is to confirm that the decision of the secretariat will be fully implemented by the

_Egyptian Government as to the following:

a. We had reviewed the specific situations involved with the project/s as well as

our HCFC commitments under article 2F;
b. The projects needed to use HCFC for an interim period

c. No funding would be available for the future conversion from HCFCs for

these companies.

Sincerely yours,
Dr. Hafez
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